3" March 2020

Supply Chain Update — Coronavirus

Amid major concerns over the global spread of the Coronavirus, our Senior Management
and Supply Chain teams have investigated potential risks to our Supply Chain and how
these may affect our ability to supply and service our customers.

We are pleased to confirm that at the moment we have no concerns over our ability to
supply as normal our range of garments. We have indication of only potential delay of 1

accessory SKU which comes from Italy however we believe that the probability of disruption
is minimal.

We are closely monitoring the situation and will inform all our customers if anything
changes in the coming weeks. As in all our business dealings, we will be open and straight-
forward in our handling of this matter and won’t hesitate to inform you as soon as possible
should circumstances change.

Providing excellent and uncompromising customer service remains our daily focus.
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